
 

 

 

 

 

Date:   July 12, 2024 

To:   All Customers 

Subject:  Price Increase Notifications 

Please be advised of the following price increase notifications: 

 Nibco has announced the below increases effective July 15, 2024. 
o Commercial & Industrial Butterfly Valves – 6% 
o Bronze & Iron Valves – 6% 
o Commercial & Industrial Bronze Ball Valves – 6% 
o Fire Protection Valves – 6% 
o High Performance Butterfly Valves – 6% 
o Industrial Carbon & Stainless Ball Valves – 6% 
o Lead Free Valves – 6% 
o Fire Protection Valves – 6% 
o Bronze & Iron Strainers – 6% 
o Specialty Valve Products – % 

 Milwaukee Valve Company has announced a 6% increase on all valve product 
groups effective July 26, 2024. 

We appreciate your business and look forward to serving you in the future.  


